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𝐒𝐭𝐚𝐭𝐞𝐦𝐞𝐧𝐭 𝐛𝐲 𝐭𝐡𝐞 𝐎𝐜𝐜𝐮𝐩𝐚𝐭𝐢𝐨𝐧𝐚𝐥 𝐇𝐞𝐚𝐥𝐭𝐡 𝐚𝐧𝐝 𝐒𝐚𝐟𝐞𝐭𝐲 𝐀𝐮𝐭𝐡𝐨𝐫𝐢𝐭𝐲 𝐚𝐧𝐝 𝐭𝐡𝐞 𝐁𝐮𝐢𝐥𝐝𝐢𝐧𝐠 𝐚𝐧𝐝 𝐂𝐨𝐧𝐬𝐭𝐫𝐮𝐜𝐭𝐢𝐨𝐧 

𝐀𝐮𝐭𝐡𝐨𝐫𝐢𝐭𝐲 

The Building and Construction Authority (BCA) and the Occupational Health and Safety Authority (OHSA) are 

currently investigating a roof collapse that occurred at a residential property adjacent to an active construction 

site on Hope Street, Mosta. Fortunately, no injuries were reported. 

 

In response to this incident, both authorities have issued a stop-work order for the construction site until a 

thorough assessment of safety measures and compliance with relevant laws and regulations is completed. 

 

The public is encouraged to call the 138 helpline to report any incidents or concerns regarding construction 

sites or health and safety standards. 
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